
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
  
Nursery 
If you have a child younger than Nursery age please ensure you have filled in a Nursery admission form if you wish 
to be considered for a place in our Nursery.  Thank you. 
 
Dinner Money 
Please can we remind you that dinner money accounts should always be in credit. There are a number of 
accounts which are gathering significant arrears. You are able to log on to your account and check the balance. If 
we find the account amassing significant arrears and no attempt has been made to reduce the arrears after 
contacting you several times, it may be that your child will no longer be able to have a school lunch and a packed 
lunch will need to be provided. In extreme cases, it is regrettable that legal advice will be sought. Thank you for 
helping keep the balances in credit and therefore helping the school manage its balance sheets. 
 
Breakfast Club & Afterschool Club 
If you would like your child to attend Breakfast or After School Club, please contact the office to book your child 
in. If you are using the service for the first time, forms will need to be filled in prior to you using the service. 
Breakfast Club starts at 8.00am and a healthy and nutritious breakfast will be given to your child. Please note that 
if you arrive at Breakfast Club after 8.30am, breakfast will have finished and so this will need to have been had at 
home. After School Club starts at 3.15pm and runs until 4.15pm. You may collect your child at any point during 
this time. The cost for Breakfast and After School club is £3.00 for the first child and £2.50 for any siblings that are 
also in the club. These prices are reviewed on an annual basis by the governing body. Payments can be made to 
the school office.  
Magic Breakfast 
Since last February, children have had the opportunity to have a portion of bagel at registration time. Over the 
next few weeks this scheme will be coming to an end and we will be reducing the amounts of bagel offered to 
children, as we use our stocks up. Whilst stocks last, children in breakfast club will still be offered bagels. The 
Magic Breakfast scheme was in no way a substitute for breakfast at home and children should continue coming to 
school with a healthy breakfast inside them. 
Diary Dates 
Friday 14th February  School closes for half term 
Monday 24th February  School opens after half term 
Thursday 5th March   World Book Day 
Friday 13th March  Sport Relief 
Tuesday 24th March  Bookshop 
Friday 27th March  Nursery Open afternoon 
    No afternoon Nursery session 
Monday 30th March  Parent/Carer Evening 
Wednesday 1st April  Parent/Carer Evening 
Friday 3rd April   Easter egg competition 
    House non-uniform day 
    No afternoon Nursery 
    School finished for Easter holidays 
Monday 20th April  School opens for summer term 
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